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I do NOT believe that the sale of BCBS to a for-profit company is in the best interest of the policy 

shareholders !!! We are the ones that would be subjected to increased premiums and decreased benefits 

through this sale. The privileged few shareholders are the only ones that will benefit !!! If the Insurance 

Commissioner is truly concerned about doing what is in the best interests of the people he will veto the 

sale!! 

 


